
 

Dates for your  

Diary 

Term 2: 

31st October – 20th December 

 

EYFS & KS1 Nativity 
Performance  

Baarmy Bethlehem  

Tuesday 13th  

December 2022  

Morning performance 
11.15am  

Afternoon performance 
2.15pm  

School Hall 

For ticket information 
Please see separate  

letter 

KS2 Carol Concert  

Thursday 15th December 
2.15pm 

School Hall 

 
 

 

Lambourn CofE Primary School 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
Love, Integrity, Grit, Hope & Trust 

Letter to Parents/Carers 

Dear parents and carers, 

One of the highlights during another busy couple of weeks was 'Odd 

Socks' day last Friday; you raised an amazing £87.90.  This week the  

children across the school are beginning to learn songs and carols in 

preparation for the Key Stage 1 & EYFS Nativity as well as the KS2 Carol 

Concert; see Dates for your Diary for more information.  It is wonderful 

to hear them sing so confidently. 

Thank you to those families who joined us in school on Wednesday 

morning for the MHST ‘Sleep Workshop’.  The MHST staff were happy to 

meet with you and discuss your experiences and offer suggestions and 

share strategies and tips around preparation for a good night’s sleep 

and supporting your children to establish positive bedtime routines.  It is 

pleasing to hear that some of those who attended have already seen a 

positive impact when using the advice and tips. Sleep plays a central 

role in our learning, emotional regulation, behaviour, and how we inter-

act with others – all of which might help to explain the vital role that 

sleep plays in our ability to interact and cope with the world around us.  

 

Thank you for all your kind donations to support our 

fundraising effort for Children in Need.  The children thor-

oughly enjoyed making their donations and wearing their 

amazing odd socks and colourful 

tights.  

 

 With best wishes 

Maria 

Miss Maria Cupit 

25th November 2022 



 

 

Principal’s Awards 

Congratulations to all the children who received  Principal’s 

Awards this week. We are all very impressed with the fol-

lowing children’s quality of work and commitment to their 

learning.  

Well done everyone else,  remember  

never, never, never give up! 

F2  Leo, Teddy, Hunter & Scot 

Year 1  Dylan, Lyla-Mae, Liam & Arlo M 

Year 2  Isla, Theo, Olivia & Catherine 

Year 3   Freddie, Phoebe L, Grace &  

Owen 

Year 4  David, Winnie, Eilah & Jarvis 

Year 5  Dotty, Lily-Rose, Spencer & Darcy 

Year 6 Lexi, Lucas, Lilly-Mae & Joanne    

Living the Christian Values Medals  

FS2 Benetzio Marnie 

Year 1  Taylor & Arlo H 

Year 2  Theo & Pearl 

Year 3  Sharan & Anni 

Year 4  Amy & Lily 

Year 5 Edie & Poppy 

Year 6  Olivia & Claire 

LOVE, INTEGRITY, GRIT, HOPE and TRUST 



Our Year 3 Scientists visit the Winchester Science Centre 

On Thursday 24th November our Year 3 Scientists enjoyed an all-inclusive experience that lasted for the whole 

day at the Winchester Science Centre. The children experienced a 45-minute curriculum-linked Discovery Work-

shop, a live Planetarium show as well as having lots of time to explore the two floors full of interactive exhib-

its. They had the opportunity to visit the exhibit spotlights in Sound, Hearing and Vibration and Explorer: 

Space to interact with the centres exhibits.   Everyone thoroughly enjoyed this enrichment experience. 

Enrichment opportunities such as this visit take a considerable amount of planning and preparation,  I would 

like to express my thanks to Mrs Harle for providing the children with this exciting opportunity.  I know Mrs 

Harle and Year 3 would also like to thank Mrs Howell, Mrs Williams and Mr Rackham for  joining them on the 

trip and driving the School minibuses. 





Revd Julie is organising carol singing in the Village on Thursday 15th De-

cember and Tuesday 20th December and all accompanied children are invit-

ed to join in. 

  

This will be from 5.30pm-6.30 pm Meet at the vicarage and return there for drinks and nibbles; 

carriages at 7.30.  

  

If you would like to come with your children please let Julie know via text 

message to 07749 844 600 with number of adults and children  . . . to help 

with the catering elves!! 


